
   

 

  and now for something completely important 

  Headlines in this issue… click on the links below. 

 


 

Student Affairs & Student Accounts 

are moving Offices! 


 

Funding Opportunities for  

    Graduate Research 


 

Bachelor of Education & 4 Year  

     Psychology (Applied Emphasis) 


 

Grad Photo Information 


 

GTC News 


 

Sex Conference & Presentation 


 

Win a $100 Prize Pack! 


 

Change to Basketball Schedule! 


 

24 Hour Study Space Available 


 

Students-Microsoft Purchase Offer 


 

Chapel Schedule 


 

CSA Website 


 

CSA Clubs & Associations 

Important announcements for students are now being consolidated into this   

one weekly communiqué. Review the headlines in this week’s newsletter and 

see what may impact your student life at Concordia. 
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Student Affairs has Moved 
 

Effective Friday Nov 5th, 2010, Student Affairs will be 

located in Schiemann Centre,(HA114) near Student & En-

rollment Services. Signs will be posted in the hallway 

of the Hole Academic Centre to help navigate to our new 

offices. All contact information will remain the same 

for the Student Affairs staff.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

Student Affairs at 780 479-9241,or studentaf-

fairs@concordia.ab.ca 

 
 

Student Accounts is Moving 
 

The Student Accounts staff will soon be relocating to 

the Student and Enrolment Services area(HA121).During 

the move, there will be times that Student Accounts 

will be unable to process payments or handle inquiries. 

We hope the interruption of service will be very 

brief. Student Accounts staff phone numbers and email 

addresses will remain the same after our move.  We look 

forward to serving you in our new area.  

 

 

 



   

 

    Funding Opportunities for Graduate Research 
     

 
Senior-level undergraduate students interested in going on to 
graduate studies are invited to explore funding opportunities 
through the Tri-Agency Canada Graduate Scholarships: 
 
NSERC – Natural Sciences and Engineering Research Council 
(www.nserc-crsng.gc.ca) 
SSHRC – Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council 
(www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca) 
CIHR – Canadian Institute of Health Research  
(www.cihr-irsc.gc.ca) 
 
These Canadian research councils offer non-renewable awards 
valued at $17,500 tenable at recognized Canadian universities.  
Current students interested in applying for these awards must ap-
ply to Concordia’s internal competition by the posted deadlines. 
 
NSERC – November 15, 2010 
SSHRC – January 14, 2011 
CIHR – January 14, 2011 
 
Questions?  Talk to the Financial Aid Advisor in Student and Enrol-
ment Services or email finaid@concordia.ab.ca.  
 
 

 

 

http://www.nserc-crsng.gc.ca
http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca
http://www.cihr-irsc.gc.ca
mailto:finaid@concordia.ab.ca


   

 

 
 
  

Bachelor of Education and 4-year Psychology 

 (Applied Emphasis) 
 

Greetings, 
 
Application packages for the Bachelor of Education (After-Degree) 
and 4-year Psychology (Applied Emphasis) programs (2011-2012 
academic year) are now available in Student and Enrolment Ser-
vices, HA 120.  
 
Please feel free to drop by the office for your package. 
 
If you would like to discuss your eligibility for these programs or 
have general questions, you can book an appointment with our re-
ceptionist and an advisor would be happy to sit down with you. 
 
Students are encouraged to apply early. 

  

              Round 1 for the Graduation Photos!  
 
The first session of photos will take place November 24-26, in HA 
113. Any graduate can sign up for pictures during this time, but 
there will be other dates in the second semester as well. There is 
limited space so please sign up ASAP!! 
 
Where do you sign up? Go to Student and Enrollment Services 
and ask for the 'Graduation Photo Sign Up sheet' and you will be 
able to choose your time! The cost is $25 (paid at the time of your 
sitting) for 10 proofs. Please remember to BE ON TIME to your ap-
pointment. 
 
If you have any questions, please email 
grad@student.concordia.ab.ca. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Graduation Committee 

mailto:grad@student.concordia.ab.ca


   

 

 

GTC NEWS 

 
    Wednesday the 10th : Tim Horton's day  

    Coffee or Hot Chocolate $1.50  

    Tim Bits 3 for $1.00 

 

    One Acts: December 3rd, 4th, 5th  

 

   We are looking for helpers for set changes and ticket 

sales. Carla and Laura are also looking for help for set 

changes because they are doing a full length play for 

One Acts. If you are interested in helping please text or 

call Sarah at 780.668.1812 

 

   Ash Girl November 18th, 19th, 20th, 21st . 

   Come and support your Drama community. 

 

   CAST: Tatianna Adele, Kendra Lamothe, Danielle Mar-

tin, Niki Tally, Laura Filice, Justin Delhon, Erik de-

Lange, David Supina, Sarah Cumbleton, John 

Halvorsen, Amanda Pelz, Naomi Gaertner, Claudia 

Odoardi, Erika Holba, Bailey Lyzenga, Graeme Head, 

Clint Yanchula, Michael Dodge, Tamara Yakoweshen, 

Megan Carr, and Wesley Dover 



   

 

 

 

Sexuality Conference and Presentation: 
 

Conference this Saturday: 

This Saturday, November 6, Concordia will be hosting a conference on 

sexuality entitled Getting Real about Sexuality. The conference will focus 

on dealing with our sexual natures from a Christian point of view—how 

we should think, talk, teach, and behave about sexuality. The speakers in-

clude our own professor of Religious Studies, Dr. Bill Anderson, and an 

expert speaker brought in from California (which seems like a fitting 

place to bring someone from to talk about sex), Dr. Roger Sonnenberg. 

Registration begins at 8:45am, with the first presentation beginning at 

9:15, in Concordia’s auditorium. The program lasts till 4pm. 

Registration is free for students, and lunch will be provided. 

For more details go to http://lovelifeedmonton.com/default.aspx. 

 

Presentation this Monday: 

Dr. Sonnenberg will also be giving a presentation in our auditorium this 

coming Monday, the 8th, from 11:10 to 11:50.  The title of his talk will be 

Twelve Twitter Truths about Sex. He will also be making a brief presenta-

tion in chapel immediately preceding his talk. 

 

Please join us for this conference and/or this presentation, if you can! 

 

Dr. Jonathan Strand 

Professor of Philosophy & AVP Student Services 

 

 

http://lovelifeedmonton.com/default.aspx


   

 

Win $100 Prize Pack! 
 

Enter yourself to win a Concordia prize pack valued at $100 by 

helping name the Student Recruitment Team’s sock monkey. 

 

To enter, ―like‖ our Facebook page­ —­­­Concordia University 

College­— and submit your suggestion (s) by commenting on 

the ―Name the Sock Monkey‖ wall post. 

Contest runs November 8-18. The Student Recruitment Team 

will review all entries and announce the winner on Facebook 

November 19. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Crystal Eyo, Commu-

nications Officer, at crystal.eyo@concordia.ab.ca. 

 

Attention to all Basketball Fans  

 

Due to a scheduling mix up, this weekend's Basket-
ball games have been changed. The Thunder will 
now be heading TO Augustana on Thursday eve-

ning, November 4th.  Augustana will be coming 
HERE on Saturday evening, November 6th. Games 
times for both nights remain the same; 6 PM for the 

Women's games and 8 PM for the Men's. 
 
 

mailto:crystal.eyo@concordia.ab.ca


   

 

 

24-hour Study Space 

 Now Available 

 

 Concordia is now providing its students with 24 hour access to its 

cafeteria for the purposes of study and relaxation.  (No food service 

will be available after hours.) 

 The doors of the cafeteria will be unlocked as long as the main areas 

of the campus are open—normally from 0600 to 2200 daily.  Students 

already in the cafeteria at the time the doors are 

locked will be permitted to remain, so long as 

they present a valid Concordia University Col-

lege identification card. 

 To gain access to the cafeteria after the doors 

are locked, students may contact Security at 

780-479-8761, or 5555 from an internal phone.  

Access will be granted through the north 

doors of Founders Hall. Students must pre-

sent a valid CUCA identification card to be 

granted entry. 

 Surveillance cameras will be in operation and images will be re-

corded. No alcohol or drugs will be permitted. Intoxicated people will 

be denied access. Security will patrol the cafeteria as part of their 

regular routine. To enable students to read and study effectively, free 

from unreasonable noise and other distractions, students are asked to 

respect the needs of others sharing the space as well as the needs of 

residents in close proximity. Sleeping overnight will not be permitted. 

 

 

 

For access contact Security at 780-479-8761  or 

5555 from an internal phone .   



   

 

 

 

       Windows 7 Professional Upgrade  
 

 

Microsoft has reintroduced a promotion 

which allows students at higher educa-

tion institutions to purchase two of 

their products at significantly reduced 

prices. Students can purchase Windows 7 

Professional Upgrade for $39.00 (retail 

is $249.00) and/or Office 2010 Profes-

sional Academic for $89.00 (retail 

price is $669.00). 

 

To obtain your license, you will need 

to use your CONCORDIA STUDENT EMAIL AD-

DRESS - the product key will be sent to 

that email address. You can place your 

order and find more information by go-

ing to  

http://www.theultimatesteal.ca/. 

 

If you have any issues with your order 

or the site, you can click the 

"Customer Support" link at the bottom 

of the page. Unfortunately, IT Services 

cannot provide support for external 

sites such as the above. 

 

http://www.theultimatesteal.ca/


   

 

 
Concordia Student Association (CSA) has 

a New Website! 
 

For those of you that didn't know we have a web-
site, we do!!! It will be updated on a regular basis 

with events and tons of fun stuff happening in and 
around campus! Check it out: 

www.csa.concordia.ab.ca 
 

 Upcoming Chapel Schedule 
:   

  

Week. 10:25th Sunday after Pentecost: Psalm 98; Malachi 4: 1 - 

6; 2 Thess. 3: 1 - 13; Luke 21: 5 - 28 

 

 Nov.    8.  Mon.- Joint - CLS Leading 

 Nov.    9.  Tues.– Dr. Bill Anderson 

 Nov.   10. Wed.-   Rev. Jan Pastucha 

 Nov.   11. Thurs.- Remembrance Day - campus closed 

 Nov.   12.  Fri. - Fall Break 

 
 
LOST AND FOUND, a duo of Christian musicians will be 
presenting a concert in the chapel (A – 301) on the eve-
ning of Nov. 7 at 6 pm.  Admission is $10.00.   

http://www.csa.concordia.ab.ca


   

 

CSA Clubs and Associations  
  
Concordia Aboriginal Students' Association           casa@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Concordia Business Association                                cba@student.concordia.ab.ca 

  
Church Vocation Alliance                       churchvocation@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Education After-Degree Students' Association       eadsa@student.concordia.ab.ca 

    
Environment Health Students' Association              ehsa@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Education Undergrad Society                                     eus@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Hockey Fan Club                                                        hfc@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Loveglobal                                                      loveglobal@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Model UN Club                                                  modelun@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Psychology Students' Council                                     psc@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Philosophy Club (The Peripatetics)               phylosophy@student.concordia.ab.ca 

  

Intramural Club                                         intramuralclub@student.concordia.ab.ca 

 

Science Club                                                  scienceclub@student.concordia.ab.ca 

 

  
  

 

mailto:intramuralclub@student.concordia.ab.ca
mailto:scienceclub@student.concordia.ab.ca

